
 ANSWERING REVIEWERS 

 

January 1, 2015  

 

Dear Editor, 

 

Please find enclosed the edited manuscript in word format (file name: answering reviewers of 

ESPS:15368.doc). 

 

Title: Testicuar metastasis from gastric carcinoma：a case report 

 

Author: Bo Li, Hui Cai, Zheng-chun Kang, Hao Wu, Li-ye Ma 

Name of Journal: World Journal of Gastroenterology 

 

ESPS Manuscript NO: 15368 

 

The manuscript has been improved according to the suggestions of reviewers: 

1 Format has been updated 

 

2 Revision has been made according to the suggestions of the reviewer 

(1) ?Overall, the presentation of the topic is a little confused. 

We have clear the theme of the article by polishing the language and organizing the structure. 

(2) ?The English language is unusual poor with several grammatical errors, therefore the language should be 

improved by a mother-tongue English teacher. 

  We have present the Manuscript to the English language editing company and a letter to confirm servicing 

of the manuscript have been provided. 

(3) ?CT-scan revealed ascites: mild, moderate, high volume? According to this finding, the patient had already 

peritoneal metastasis 

  The ascites was mild volume, and it indicated the patient had already peritoneal metastasis. 

(4) ?The chemotherapy regimen should be discussed in more detail.                                                                                            

The FOLFOX4 chemotherapy regimen is that oxaliplatin 85 mg/(m
2
·d) and calcium folinate 200 mg/(m

2
·d) 

were administered intravenously by a drip on the first day, fluorouracil 400 mg/(m
2
·d) was injected intravenously, 

and fluorouracil 600 mg/(m
2
·d) was injected intravenously via a pump last for 22 hours over the first 2 days. This 

regimen was performed once every 2 weeks and twice as 1 cycle.  

(5) ?What has happened with the patient during the further follow-up? 

     The patient received 2 cycles of the FOLFOX4 chemotherapy after the orchiectomy on the right testis. The 

physical condition was stable till December 31,2014. 

3 References and typesetting were corrected 
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